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Thank you for your continued support in and out of school, Susan McGrath, Headteacher and Sapphire Murray, Deputy Headteacher. 
 

Monday 25th February ~ Back at school with SATs booster lessons starting for Year 6’s. 

Tuesday 26th February ~ Photographer in school for Website Photographs to be updated 

Tuesday 26th February and Wednesday 27th February ~ Parents’ Evenings 16:00-19:00.   Mrs Oddy is available across both nights for drops ins regarding 

Special Educational Need matters. 

Saturday 2nd March ~ 10:30-14:30 Carleton Green Go Green Launch.  See details below. 

Week beginning 4th March ~ Year Six go to Waterpark 

Friday 29th March ~ Mothers’ Day PTFA afternoon 13:30. 14:30 or 15:30. 

Year 3 and 4 Easter Productions will be taking place on the 2nd and 3rd April 

Thursday 4th April ~ Open afternoon 14:30 – 15:30 for Families to share in our Fabulous Finish of the term’s learning. 

Wishing you all a happy half term break.  This half term has flown by with the children working very hard in their learning.  I have seen some amazing 
progress across the school.  This week has been spectacular with our dancers performing brilliantly at The Tower Ballroom on Monday night.  Both Mrs 
McEvilly and Miss Watmough are incredibly talented and inspirational teachers which the children have benefitted from.  The children though utterly shone 
on the night and we are very proud of them! 
Our Valentine Disco ran by our PTFA was very well attended and raised a staggering £399.50 profit.  Thank you for your support.  I am sorry about the 
mixed messages regarding our Little Chicks attending – we had felt the disco’s are rather loud, busy and late for teeny ones. 
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The Ducklings and Little Chicks ended their topic of Castles and Knights on a high with a themed day and a trip to Clitheroe Castle.  I am sure they will all 
enjoy this fabulous outing. 

                  
 

  
 

The children have been enjoying making ‘space rock cakes’, 

learning how to measure and mix ingredients. 

Thank you Carter 

Baxter for my Carrot 

and cucumber sword! 
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They have planned and written their 

own space stories, made clay moons, 

learnt how to marble in art along with 

many other fun things whilst studying 

the planets. 

The children in Eagles have been carrying out 

investigations in Science linked to Tsunami waves.   
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 AM – Before School  PM – After school  

Wednesday   
 

FTFC – Hall – KS2 Hockey until 4:30pm  
 

Thursday  All Ages/Abilities Running Club – 
8:20am 
 Mrs McGrath & Romeo (on his lead) 
A towel and a full change of clothes 
(including underwear) is needed.  
 
 

Choir - 4:30pm – ongoing for current 
members only 
 
KS1 Circle Time – Mrs Oddy until 
4:10pm 

Friday   KS2 Football – Phil Bowker FTFC until 
4:30pm 
 
KS1 Mindfulness – Miss Clarkson until 
4:10pm 

 

Clubs will begin the second week back after half term, week beginning Monday 4th March and will run for 5 weeks.  

To register for a club please click on the link below. Please register for clubs by Monday 25th February 2019.  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdAVbUX2tqScxh00iIkhBMN9C-c9eDTo5fOAX7mIZCA7NIfsQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdAVbUX2tqScxh00iIkhBMN9C-c9eDTo5fOAX7mIZCA7NIfsQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
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The 2nd March will mark the start of our mission to get the community of Carleton Green thinking more carefully about our future.  We are wanting as 

many families and friends of the school to join us over the open day to assist us with various tasks in readiness for the projects we wish to run with the 

children.  We have two delightful little playhouses at the foot of our fields that require some TLC (carpentry skills and painting needed) to restore them to 

enable the children to enjoy them as the weather improves.  We also have different areas allocated around our school that require some attention – the 

garden on the main playground, the planters on the infant playground, the Little Chicks outdoor space, the enclosed garden in front of The Wing which we 

intend to make into a sensory garden for children to seek space for contemplation at playtimes.  We ask that if you are able to join us in this drive to get our 

school ready, that you come equipped with gardening tools. Refreshments will be provided.  The school grounds will be open from 10:30-14:30 so please 

join us. 

Our aim then is to plant vegetables and herbs that will then be used in our school kitchen with the sensory garden being accessed by children during lessons 

and playtimes.  We require a greenhouse for success and have thought it would be wonderful to harness the idea of going green in its production.  We are 
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asking that the children start saving 1 litre plastic drinks bottles that will be used as the insulating material around a basic wooden frame (of which we are 

hopeful someone may be able to create for us!) 

Recycling bins are to be sited around school after the 2nd March for the massive strive for collecting bottles as we anticipate requiring at least 1500 to 

produce the desired result.  We will have a Carleton Green go Green update every week on our newsletter.   

 
 

 

Brother and sister champions! 

Oliver and Faye Russell have enjoyed success whilst 

competing over the weekend at the Yorkshire Open Karate 

tournament.   Oliver won Gold in the under 9s pairs kata 

beating 20 other pairs and Faye won Silver in the under 7s 

individual kata beating 13 other girls. Last year they both 

won Bronze in these categories.  They have clearly made 

super progress.    
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Well done to this week’s star of the week:  

Luke Rogerson, Evie Draper, Lexie Purdon, Jordan Clapp, Lexi Nelson, Olivia Frith, Robyn Newby, Lola 

Peters, Mia Mattinson. 
 

 
 
  

Yellow Ducklings 
100% with  0 lates 

Brown Ducklings 
99% with 3 lates 

Parrots 
99% with 1 late 

Herons 
99% with 0 lates 

Robins  
96% with 0 lates 

Owls 
97%  with 2 lates 

Kestrels 
99% with 0 lates 

Doves  
96% with 1 late 

Falcons 
95% with 1 late 

Hawks 
98% with 1 late 

Eagles 
96% with 1 late 

Well done to those for making it 
to school every day on time! 

 


